
 

 

ES/LL 13.05.19  

Ice Cream Thursdays!  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As the weather is warming up we thought it was time to start selling ice lollies and ice creams in the playground 

on Thursdays after school again, starting on Thursday 16th May. 

 

All proceeds from the sale of these will go towards our new outdoor 

environment.  Last year we raised an amazing £616.02!! 

 

Prices will range from 20p to £1. 

 

Fingers crossed for sunshine on Ice Cream Thursdays! 

 

Many thanks,  

Bransgore Primary School 

 


